12/19/22, 7:40 AM Mail - Warren E. Jones - Outlook

C. ANDERSON CONSTRUCTION /7926 FRERET ST -

Charles Anderson <candersonconstruction@yahoo.com>
Thu 12/15/2022 2:40 PM

To: Warren E. Jones <Warren.Jones@nola.gov>

EMAIL FROM EXTERNAL SENDER: DO NOT click links, or open attachments, if sender is unknown, or the message seems suspicious in any way. DO

NOT provide your user ID or password. If you believe that this is a phishing attempt, use the reporting tool in your Outlook to send this message
to Security.

Mr Warren,
I believe we are just waiting on you now.
I have confirmed the two following comments!

PLAN REVIEW WIND
SPEED: The City of New
Orleans requires structures be
designed for 130 mph basic
wind speed. Please confirm.

PLAN REVIEW GLAZING: Provide wind-borne debris protection for exterior glazing in accordance
with 2015 IRC, Sec. R301.2.1.2. Glazed opening protection shall meet the requirements of the Large
Missile Test of ASTM E 1996 and ASTM E 1886. (Exception: Wood structural panels with a minimum
thickness of 7/16” (11 mm) and a maximum span of 8 feet shall be permitted for opening protection in
one- and two-story buildings. Panels shall be precut, predrilled, attached to the framing surrounding the
opening and secured as per 2015 IRC, Sec. R301.2.1.2.) Please confirm.

Plan Review Open

Thanks,
Sheri

C. ANDERSON CONSTRUCTION, LLC
"for all your building needs"

Office: 504-834-6209
Fax: 504-835-3976
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